June 2017

Dear Parents,

As you know, we have heen very busy building, measuring, scaling, drawing and decorating our
creatures. The projects will be coming to school on Friday and we would love for you to join us in our
classroom on Monday, June 12™ to share in all of the students’ work. It's great fun to see all the
different representations of the same set of directions. You will come to school during your child’s math
period. The times are listed below. Hope to see you on the 12"

Period B: 8:35-9:13
Period C: 9:25 - 10:01
Period F: 12:40—1:15
Period G: 1:25 - 2:07
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Student Name:

I will be at the class presentation on Monday, June 12th,

] wilt not be able to make the class presentations on Monday, June 12th.

Parent Signature:




